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Dear Parent/Carers 
 
This time of year is incredibly busy and we try and ensure as much as possible is organised for the 
children so their Christmas at school is both enjoyable and memorable. However with so much going 
on it is a challenge to ensure all the right information is shared with parents and this has been made 
more difficult because of recent staff absence. 
 
In order to try and clarify any confusion, the following events are planned for next week; 
 
WHOLE SCHOOL 
Wednesday 12th December School Christmas Dinner. This needed to be ordered in 

advance. Please note that there will be no other options on 
offer so if has not been ordered your child will need a packed 
lunch. 

Thursday 13th December   Friends of Moorlands Christmas Fair. This will be in the main 
hall and dining hall from 3:00pm - 5:15pm. 

Friday 14th December  Christmas Jumper Day. Wear your best festive jumper (with 
normal uniform apart from this) and help support Save The 
Children. We are asking for a small donation for this of around 
50p. 

 
RECEPTION AND LADYBIRDS 
Tuesday 11th December  Pantomime Visit (Voles and Dormice only). Children need 

to be in uniform and all children will need a packed lunch. The 
visit takes place within the school day. 

Wednesday 12th December  Nativity Performance (9:15am and 2:00pm). If your child has 
a specific part they should have received a slip with costume 
details. All other children can come in any nativity costumes 
you may already have, or simply a Christmas jumper. 

Thursday 13th December  Christmas Party. There will be a party food list put up by 
reception and nursery doors shortly. Children can come to 
school in party clothes if they wish. 

 


